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WEDNESDAY, 21 AUGUST – The Mosque and

Islamic Affairs Unit (UHEIM) Universiti Malaysia Sabah
(UMS) will be organising a workshop for new converts
Serie 1/2013 on 29 August.

According to a statement from the Unit, the workshop is

open to new converts and the venue is at UMS Mosque.

Among the highlights of the two-day workshop are
religious talks and practice on reciting the Al-Fatihah.

As such, staff and students including the public who are
interested are invited to this workshop which will be held

from 8.30 am until 4.30 pm.

For further enquiries, please contact Ustazah Salinah Ramlee at 019-8421030 or 088-320 000 extension 2747. –
FL

By Salbinous Saribun    

                                                                                                             Chancellery Department
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